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Last year alone, the value of Elks’ contributions to the nation’s heroes provided more than $39 million
to more than 300 Veterans Administration Medical Centers, clinics, and state care facilities.
The Elks received thousands of scholarship applications in December from high school seniors
nationwide, with nearly $5 million distributed annually. The Elks Community Investment Program will
award almost $16 million towards enriching local communities.
Elks Lodges nationwide donated more than $368 million last year to the communities they serve
throughout the United States and its territories. There are nearly 1,800 Elks Lodges across the country,
with a total membership of around 800,000!

For the first time since 
1995, the Elks had a float in 
the Tournament of Roses 
Parade in Pasadena, 
California, on Jan. 2.



Hello Members:

We had a very enjoyable New Years Eve Party at the Lodge. Good food & good music to bring 
in the New Year. Thank you to Vern and the Fairlanes for making the evening enjoyable and to 
Karen and her team for the wonderful meal.

There will be a few new officers you will be seeing this Elk year. They are very anxious about 
sharing ideas to make our Lodge more enjoyable. We thank them for their dedication.

On February 25th we will be hosting a statewide leadership training program.  This is for 
upcoming officers, present officers and Committee chairpersons in their  roles they will be 
filling. It is a day of learning and meeting members from across the state. If you are able to
assist us, please call the office.

As I am always saying, we would enjoy hearing any new ideas for the new year. The House 
Committee is such a place to express your desires. Please come and sit through a meeting, as I 
have, you would be fascinated into how much work goes toward preparing for a month at a 
time.

Thanks goes out to the P.E.R.'s for approving the purchase of a defibrillator and keeping the 
safety of our Members a top priority.  Any CPR instructor who would like to put on a class 
please reach out to the house committee, this helps you maintain certification.

On February 16th the Benevolent and Protective Order of Elks organization will be turning 155 
year old!  Happy Birthday everyone!

Congratulations to Joe Smolder and his volunteers for a successful Hoop Shoot tournament. His 
first event since becoming Hoot Shoot Chairman. Thank you, Shari and Phil, for obtaining 
Elroy the Elk and a big thank you to Steve Perdue for being Elroy the Elk, the kids really 
enjoyed seeing you.

Congratulations to Mike Cockerham for being our January Elk of the Month! 

Fraternally Yours,

Richard Golden
Exalted Ruler

Upcoming Events – E-blast Sign Up – Social Media – Event Calendar 

http://www.hpelks.com/upcoming
http://www.hpelks.com/subscribe
http://www.hpelks.com/social
http://www.hpelks.com/calendar


Congratulations to Mike Cockerham for being named our 

January Elk of the Month! 

Mike is a proud member since 2007, always there with his 

famous wings and keeping the food flowing during pool season. 

A long-time dedicated member of the house committee. 

Thank you, Mike, for all that you do!

Mike 
Cockerham



We conducted our annual Hoop Shoot 
competition on Saturday January 14 at High 

Point Central High School.
Elroy the Elk came out to show his support and 

have a little fun with the kids!
Congratulations to our 3 winners who will 

compete in the West Central District on January 
28, hoping to make it to the state competition on 

February 11 at Grimsley High School.

Thank You to everyone who 
came by to donate blood at 
our American Red Cross 

Blood Drive held on 
January 27th.  

We were able to donate 32 
units of desperately needed 
blood for our community.  

Thank you for helping 
to save lives!



February Message from our Ladies Auxiliary President 
 

January is finally in our rearview which means Spring is 
right around the corner!   

 
Our next meeting is on 
Tuesday, February 7th.   
Social begins at 6pm 
Meeting at 6:30pm 
Self Defense Training at 7pm 

 
The Lodge has some great 
events planned this month including PER Steak Night, 
Annual Super Bowl Party, Elk’s Feud and Mardi Gras 
Party.  Visit hpelks.com/upcoming for a complete list of 
Upcoming Events. 
 
I look forward to seeing you at the Lodge soon! 
 
Sincerely, 
Paige McGlaughlin 
President, Ladies Auxiliary 
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All events are Adult Only unless otherwise noted.
Visit hpelks.com for more information about upcoming events!

http://www.hpelks.com/upcoming


Suzanna Scoggins, 2/1
George Biggs, 2/3
Amy Holdren, 2/3
Molly Jordan, 2/4

Ronnie Lassiter, 2/4
Krista Lewis, 2/4

Michael Mooney, 2/4
Kenneth Hughes, 2/7
Amy Humbard, 2/7

Christopher Cox, 2/9
Laurie Crawford, 2/9

Robert Hall, 2/9
Christine Thornsbury, 2/9

Anthony Capra, 2/10
Jason Ewing, 2/10

Anthony Bensel, 2/11
Donald Harrington, 2/11

Britt Moore, 2/11
Tyler Watkins, 2/11
Michael Fritts, 2/12
Bruce Leigh, 2/13

Scott Blackburn, 2/14
Margaret Weavil, 2/14

Chad Braica, 2/15
Michael Rawlings, 2/15

Jason Wyatt, 2/15
Dave Cochran, 2/18

Andrew Pearman, 2/18
Peter Chaisson, 2/19

Reba Kiker, 2/19
Mary Meade, 2/19
Stacy Orrell, 2/20

Cathy Vernon, 2/20
Billie Adams, 2/21

Barre Borgeson, 2/22
Doug Jones, 2/23

Richard Golden, 2/24
Gregory Domingue, 2/25

Byron Miller, 2/25
Matthew Rickman, 2/25

Tammy Joyce, 2/26
Phil Pope, 2/26

Richard Smith, 2/27
Kerri Davis, 2/28

























See you at the Elks!


